Mark Desenberg
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LD 444

I support LD 444 “An Act to Lower Energy Costs by Repealing the Law Setting Out
the State's Goals for Consumption of Electricity from Renewable Resources.”

Our energy costs keep rising and we certainly should not be subsidizing the cost of
renewable energy resources. They should complete on a level field with all energy
producers. Competition creates efficiency, which will lower costs.

LD444 needs to pass.

Thank you



